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Welcome back! 
We hope you 

enjoyed your half 
term. 

Year 1 have been 
exploring sharing.
We investigated 
which numbers 
could be shared 
equally into two 

groups.



Year 6 have 
been writing 

some hopes and 
wishes, 

in role as one of 
the characters 
from our class 

book



The children in 
Reception were 

excited to be 
learning about 

minibeasts this half 
term. 

They enjoyed 
exploring inside 

and outside



Reception had a fantastic 
time when Zoolab came 

to visit on Monday for the 
start of our new topic 

about Minibeasts.



What a great way 
to introduce our 

new topic!
We enjoyed 

meeting Jarvis the 
cockroach, Elvis 

the scorpion,
Morris the 
millipede, 

Buttercup the corn 
snake

and Honey the 
gecko.



The Nursery children during 
play and guided learning.



Year 5 started their 
Mini Police project 

on Tuesday. 

This was the first of 4 
weeks learning about 

important 
community topics 

including anti-social 
behaviour, personal, 

road and cyber 
safety, bullying, hate 

crime and drug 
awareness.



Year 6 were busy 
investigating 

bubbles in their 
science workshop 

on Wednesday 
morning!



Such an enjoyable session 
for year 6 investigating 

how to create the best bubble. 
We are already looking forward to 

the next session and our trip to 
Johnson Mathey.



Year 4 classified invertebrates and vertebrates
into groups in science.



We were so proud of our boys 
and girls football teams as they 

received their medals and 
trophies at Bedwell School in the 

hall filled with parents and 
children. Both teams won the

League Division One
- brilliant!!

Thank you to all the children for 
their dedication, parents for 

supporting and Mr. Jennings for 
training our title winners!



Well done to our 
amazing netball team 
for another great win 

on Tuesday.

 15 goals!



4DA were 
regrouping 
fractions in 

maths



Year One has been 
experimenting in Science:
“Do tall trees have wider 

trunks?” 



Watch the children in 
Reception O'Connor 

reciting their 
phase 3 sounds:

https://x.com/i/status/1798758722308
915429

They came up with the 
actions all by themselves.

https://x.com/i/status/1798758722308915429
https://x.com/i/status/1798758722308915429


Nursery children were excited to 
take turns buying and selling fresh 

fruit and vegetables. 
They showed the right number of 

pennies to match the price tag. 
The children have also been 

preparing healthy meals!



Year 1 are 
enjoying their 

continued 
’Secret Reader.’ 
Who will it be 

next?



Year 3 have been
 learning about different faiths. 

We learnt about special 
festivals, places of worship & 

different Holy books. 
We have found it very 

interesting.



The children in 
Reception 

enjoyed having 
their parents in 

school for a 
stay and play 
session this 

week.





In Reception, we are learning to weave and 
sew this half term. 

This week, we used peg boards and shoelaces to 
practise threading in a straight line.



Our Secret Reader made a
 surprise entry on Thursday in Year 2.

 We heard a story in Urdu, translated by our own pupil!



Year 1 
have been 

experimenting 
with mixing 

primary colours.



The week in Nursery:
look and listen here: 

https://x.com/i/status/1799103783110336683

https://x.com/i/status/1799103783110336683


Can you help? 
Please nominate our 

school 
St Vincent De Paul 
Catholic Primary 

School 
to win some National 

Book Tokens

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/home

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/home


PSA 
SUMMER 

DISCO  
Friday 28th 
June 2024

Infant Disco 
6:15 – 7:15pm 
(Reception - Year 2) 

Junior Disco 
7:30 - 8:45pm 

(Years 3 - 6)
 

 

Tickets are now available to buy - please visit https://www.pta-events.co.uk/svdppsa 

to purchase your child’s ticket. 

To ensure the safety and success of this event we ask that you pre-book your child's place 
by 10PM ON FRIDAY 21 JUNE 2024. Please ensure you use your child's name for the 

booking name and include the correct class name to ensure their disco ticket is distributed 
to them via the register/bookbag. Tickets are non-refundable and non-transferable for risk 

assessment reasons. 

The cost is £4.50 (plus a small booking fee) and includes unlimited squash/water. 

PLEASE NOTE BOOKINGS CAN ONLY BE MADE VIA THIS WEBSITE AND CANNOT BE MADE 
VIA THE SCHOOL OFFICE OR VIA CASH IN BOOKBAGS. ONCE THE BOOKINGS HAVE 

CLOSED, THEY WILL NOT BE REOPENED.

 If you are having trouble booking your ticket, please speak to one of the PSA team before 
tickets sales close and they will be happy to help. 

Children with allergies/medical conditions will also be provided with a yellow wristband 
which they must wear on the night. There will also be drinks, crisps, sweets, glitter tattoos 

and glow toys available to buy on the night. 

If you would like to volunteer to help run the event, please include your details on the 
booking form OR click the ‘volunteer’ button on the website and enter your details 

there. We will contact volunteers by Wednesday 26th June. If you have not heard from us 
by this date, we thank you for kindly offering to help but, due to safeguarding and risk 

assessment reasons, only allocated volunteers will have access to the hall during the disco. 
Thank you for your understanding.

Please note no mobile phones or heelies. 

Please be mindful that this is a volunteer run event. 

Many Thanks  from your PSA Committee

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/svdppsa?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1QbBZRm87feRYjDqLEJWDsKm9vvq-qsxYVtpJjRa2T_gdLvOpBqkr20GI_aem_AaPLSZ3zWMO0NHUgPcolD-xFIpH8sYe_FuelcOh5VPBiKpTyEw0ATvNuj8wZkLTHsroYfaY2Udqdsr7zhjk8bKCZ


Please read and reflect together upon this week’s gospel.  The theme is
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